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2011 half-year financial report 
 
 
 
 
VINCI announces the publication today of its 2011 half-year financial report as well as its 
submission to the French financial markets regulator (l’Autorité des marchés financiers). 
 
The report is available on the Group’s website at www.vinci.com under Finance / Regulatory 
information / 2. The half-yearly financial report. 


